
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 226 (22-23) 

 

13th March, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Re: Adventure Training Camp 

 

In order to enhance the self-discipline and develop the physical endurance of the S3-5 students, 

the Jockey Club Cheung Chau Don Bosco Youth Centre and the Careers Team will organize a 2-day-

1-night Adventure Training Camp in April 2023. Through Experiential Learning, the participants 

will take part in different forms of adventure events such as rope courses and night walks. Qualified 

instructors will be provided to ensure all activities are carried out in a safe environment. 

 

Details of the Training Camp are as follows: 

 

Date: 8th April, 2023 (Sat) – 9th April, 2023 (Sun) 

Gathering Time and Place:  12:00 p.m. (8th April, 2023) Pier No. 5 in Central 

Dismissal Time and Place: 2:00 p.m. (9th April, 2023) Cheung Chau Pier 

Camp site: Jockey Club Cheung Chau Don Bosco Youth Centre 

Fee $150 

Teacher in charge: Mr. CHAN Shui Leung, Mr. KWOK Hui Kin, Mr. YU Yik Hin 

 

Please return the following reply slip to Mr. YU Yik Hin, the Careers Teacher, on or before      

15th March, 2023 (Wednesday). Should there be any enquiries, please feel free to contact                  

Mr. YU Yik Hin at 2546 0117. Thank you for your attention and support. 

 

                       (Mr. YU Yik Hin) 

                     for  Principal 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Adventure Training Camp 

 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow/do not allow my son ____________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to participate 

in the Adventure Training Camp as detailed in your letter dated 13th March, 2023. 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian :   

Name of Parent/Guardian :   

Parent’s/Guardian’s Contact Number :   

Student’s Contact Number :   

Date :   

* Please delete as appropriate.  
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